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""In order to ensure
continued faith in the

scientific process AR
such serious o

breaches of ethics R

- Richard Wiles, Senior Vice President,
Environmental Working Group,
regarding a 2005 study found to be
fraudulently altered by the scientific
consulting firm Chemrisk, the same
firm that also produced a suspicious
2011 report denying that BP Drilling
Disaster offshore oil clean up workers
were exposed to toxic chemicals.

Find out more,

(ATTACHED)













